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WEEKLY HIGHLIGHTS REPORT
SALT REPOSITORY PROJECT OFFICE

(806) 364-8920
for the period June 27 - July 1, 1988

I. GENERAL STATUS

Emptied two (2) leased temporary storage facilities and consolidated
Government owned equipment into Lo-Mart building. The leases have been
cancelled.

Requested additional information and clarification of existing date from-
Parsons-Redpath to facilitate base fee negotiations.

Provided update of financial status of termination activities to RW-123.

Talked with GAO-(J.. D. Miller) about some'of the reports SRPO sent to GAO
relative to the termination activities in Texas. GAO may be in Hereford
for two (2) weeks starting on July 11, 1988 or July 18, 1988.

SRPO concluded a site inspection of reclamation field work in Utah. SRPO
staff observed the plugging of site GD-1 and the initial phases of the
plugging of site DOE-1. Field work,-except for site restoration, is
scheduled to be completed by July 3, 1988.

SRPO requested additional information and clarification from P-R
regarding costs incurred since February 19, 1988.

ONWI continued preparation of estimates for alternative methods of
storing and disposing of Government property.

SRPO concurred in a request by the state of Texas for a no-cost extension
of the grant to the Texas Advisory Commission on Intergovernmental
Relations, to allow for a more orderly closeout of the grant.

SRPO, ONWI, and SWEC met with Mississippi Technical Review Committee in
Jackson, Mississippi. Technical clarification relating to
decommissioning were discussed and state agency points of contact were
established. Follow up meetings will held next week, and site
reconnaissance is scheduled to begin about July 11, 1988.

II. MEETING OF INTEREST

TBD Meeting with Corps Hereford, TX T. Taylor
of Engineers on
Louisiana Land
Access

July 6, 1988 Monthly Management Hereford, TX P. Van Loan
Review Meetings
for ONWI and SWEC


